

Celebrating 60 Years 1958-2018

Dear Merchants and Local Business Members,

Port Hueneme Little League consists entirely of "volunteers" which serve approximately 300 boys and girls ages 4-15.

In a continuing effort to provide a safe and healthy environment in which the children of our community can grow, we are asking for a \$250.00 tax deductible donation. Of course, any donation will benefit the children's experience.

Your donation goes towards the overall operation of the league, including: uniforms, equipment, snacks bar equipment/goods, field maintenance, and landscaping equipment. Sponsors who donate \$250.00 or more will receive a 3x5 banner displayed at our park with your company's information. That is one year of tax deductible advertisement. For an additional \$50, we will add your business logo as a sponsor on our website, www/phll.website.siplay.com.

If you are interested in making a donation, please make the donation payable to:

Port Hueneme Little League

Tax ID: 81-1175191

Please mail to:

Port Hueneme Little League 1006 Evergreen Lane Port Hueneme, CA 93041

On behalf of all of our members, I'd like to thank you for your kind consideration and contribution to our program. We look forward to seeing you at our park so you can see the difference you make.

Sincerely,

Angel Ibarra President

Port Hueneme Little League

Angel Ibarra